
Dear Chair Marsh, and Vice-Chairs Helm and Brock Smith, and committee members,

Please vote YES on HB 2488. We desperately need a green new deal type program with strong social justice provisions. I want my 
7 year old grandson to grow up in a healthy environment--please make it happen.

Thank you,
Teresa


